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Ref: HYa/JBa/ EGo 
 
October 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,                  
 
The Snaith School Ski Trip - Austria 2026 
 
We are looking at running a ski trip to Austria next year from Friday 13th February 2026 to Saturday 21st February 
2026. Please see the details of the trip below: 
 
Depart: Friday 13th February 2026 
Return: Saturday 21st February 2026 
Cost: £1570 
Resort: Altenmarkt, Austria (Ski Amade Region) 
Tour Operator: Absolute Travel & Tours (ABTA & ATOL protected). 
 
What’s included in the price of the trip: 
 

• Return coach transport  

• Return ferry crossing from Dover – Calais route 

• 6 nights full board accommodation 

• 6 days lift pass 

• 6 x 4 hours ski lessons 

• 6 days hire of carving skis, boots and poles 

• Ski helmets 

• Comprehensive insurance cover 

• 2x evening activities (pizza night and alpine coaster) 

• Ski hoodie. 
 
There are 42 places available to pupils currently in Years 9 and 10. 
 
Due to the cost of ski trips increasing significantly in recent years, the school has taken the decision to run this as a 
bi-annual event. This allows parent/ carers to spread the cost of the visit over a longer payment period. Aligning 
with this decision, the ski trip has been moved from Easter to February, which will allow pupils in Y11, at the time 
of the trip taking place, to participate in the visit as it will not impact on final preparation for the GCSE examinations. 
 
If you are interested in your child being involved in this trip, please complete this short Microsoft Form by Monday 
7th October. The Snaith School ski trip has been one of the most popular trips in the school calendar and I anticipate 
that demand for places will be high. In the event of the trip being oversubscribed, names will be drawn at random. 
If your child is allocated a place on this trip, you will be notified. Furthermore, pupils will need to demonstrate a 
good record of behaviour and attendance to qualify for a place in the draw for this trip. 
 

Continued Overleaf … 
 
 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/x3fwkDcWp8


A £150 deposit will need to be paid by Monday 14th October 2024 with a further deposit of £100 due by 30th 
November 2024. (An online payment system will be set up for each pupil). The balance of the money can be 
paid in instalments or in full with details to follow. We will also avoid requesting further deposits in December 
and January in a bid to reduce financial pressures on parents during the Christmas period. 

 
Yours faithfully, 

 
  
 
 

Mr I Williams - Director of English   Mr J Barton – Deputy Head 
 
 
 
 


